[image: image1.jpg]DI10CESE OF % SALFORD





Learning to Love, Loving to Learn
Love God, Love Each Other, Love Learning
Sacred Heart Roman Catholic Primary School and Nursery is just like a family, where everyone is welcomed respected and cared for and where Love is at the heart of everything we do.
YEAR 5 APPLICATION FOR PUPIL GIFT CHAPLAINCY TEAM  
Dear Year 5 Parents and Children,

The job of Pupil Chaplain has a very high profile in our school and we are now on our fourth team of Pupil Chaplains.  
Some of the tasks these pupils carry out include welcoming new pupils and staff to our school, leading assemblies and liturgical events, delivering worship and leading fundraising initiatives. 
In preparation for next year we will be holding interviews to appoint our new Pupil Chaplains on Friday 25th May 2018 and applications should be handed in to the class teacher by Thursday 24th May 2018. 

The interviews will take place with Mrs Dungworth and our current Chaplaincy Team. 

Children who would like to become a Pupil Chaplain should apply in writing to Mrs Dungworth and included in their letter some information about themselves and how they think they could support and develop the religious life of our school.  

I look forward to reading your letters and to working together giving joyful witness of Christ in our school. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs P Dungworth 

Headteacher 

“Jesus is calling you to be a disciple with a mission! Go, do not be afraid, and serve.

Pope Francis 29th July 2013
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